
Redistricting/Restructuring Committee Report 
 
 
Our last mtg was 06/03/2025. We are still researching the history of our areas, and will 
be branching out to individual counties soon. The Poll I reported on last time has been 
created and is now in the editing phase. We are on track for an August rollout.  
 
Another item brought to the committee was a Sharing Session. We are planning this 
event for the late fall/winter some time. Most of you are familiar with workshops being 
put on, but this is not that type of event. The committee members will be there to hear 
what you have to say about our current structure. Both at SENY & County level.  We 
want to hear from you.  
 
Questions?  Contact: 
 
Michele Eide-Caffrey  
mish2359@gmail.com 

 
SENY Ad Hoc Suffolk Rep for the Redistricting/Restructuring Committee  
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